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The lonorsble Bdward R, Johnston

High Commissioner

Trust Territory of the Pacific Islaonds
Safpan, Meriana Islands 969350

Dear Mr. Johnston:

It was uice to see you yssterdsy st the Iliksi conference regarding
the econcmic development of Micronesis.

1 sm glad to know that Bod lavw will soon be estsblighed ia your
1iaison office {a Nonolulu. If we can do smything to help him in
setting up the office, please lat me know,

With regard to your letter of March 23, 1970 {n which you ssked for
{aformation from the AEC regarding the radiological safety of the
Poter~Oboe~Tars complex of fslemds at Bikiai Atoll, as I told you
yesterday, this informmtion will have to come from our Weshiangton
Headquarters. I bave referred your letter to that office and I
understand they will reply directly to you om this matter - hopefully
within the two-week time frame mentioned ia your communication of

March 23,
Sincerely yours,
ORIGINAL _S‘GNFD 8Y
BEST COPY AVAILABLE WILLIAM A. BONNET
Williem A. Bonnet
£r-278 Pirector

cet Dr. N, 7. Barr, uwty Dimm, m. ARC wr“r..
¥ashington, D.C. 20543 (w/cy of HiCom's ltr dtd 3/23/70)
Rodert K, Miller, Manager, WVOO, las Vegas, Revads (w/cy of
RiCom's 1tr dtd 3/23/70)

bce: Frank Cluff, Office of the Test Manager, NVOO (w/cy of
HiCom's ltr dtd 3/23/70)
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